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Monday 5th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday, the 12th March, it is the beginning of Shakespeare week! Shakespeare Week 

is a national, annual celebration that brings Shakespeare to life for children, and to offer 

children the chance to be inspired by his stories, language and heritage.     

      

During this week we will be celebrating the life, times and works of William Shakespeare.   

 

One of the activities that we have planned for the pupils is a visit from Perform 4 

Schools, who will be running a 1 hour workshop for each class. The workshops will be as 

follows:  

 

 What the ladybird heard for Foundation Stage (linked to their topic) 

 A Midsummer Night’s Dream for Years 1-2 

 Life in Tudor times for Years 3-4 

 Macbeth for Year 5-6 

 

The workshops will be adapted to suit the age of each class and will run over 2 days -  

Tuesday 13th March and Thursday 15th March. 

 

To cover the cost of the workshop we are asking for a contribution of £3.00 per pupil.  

Please make your payment for your child/children via your School Gateway account.                        

 

We are certain that the children will find the workshop an enjoyable and inspirational 

way to learn about Shakespeare, which they will be able to link with their learning in 

class. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jackie Olcot 
 

Mrs Jackie Olcot 

(English leader) 
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